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Rebbe Nachman told his followers to concentrate on the simple
meanings of the words of their prayers.  He was speaking about
praying from a siddur or saying Tehillim, Psalms, or other
text-based prayers.

He didn’t want people to worry about complex and mystical
kavanot; he said just saying the words simply and honestly, is
the way most of us should be davening. (It’s actually not as
easy as it sounds.)

Try it yourself. When you say your prayers today or tomorrow,
try and concentrate on every word in one paragraph of prayer,
or even one sentence of prayer. Try to connect with the simple
meaning of the word from your heart.
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Rebbe Nachman said it is good to feel excitement about what
we’re saying.  It’s good to be enthusiastic, and we should
listen to the words of our prayers as we say them.

Once I was davening very early in the morning in Uman.  For
the first time in a long time, I felt able to connect with
every word of the davening in the Shemoneh Esrei.  I felt  on
fire.  It was so heartening.

Then, when I came home, I struggled to connect again as much
as I had in Uman.  But I kept reminding myself of Rebbe
Nachman’s advice:  Go slow. Keep pulling your thoughts back
around to focus on each word.  Word after word after word.

When  this  happens,  Hashem  will  help  you  feel  the  special
spiritual light that is in the words of the prayers you are
saying.  You will be able to gain new faith and strength in
your belief and your connection to Hashem.

May you have a day where you have faith in the words of your
prayers, and are able to say them from the heart.


